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Dianne Smith

From: Jacqueline [parkfei@cheznoo.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 5:59 PM

To: Dianne Smith

Cc: ARVEL

Subject: Re: request for appointmernt

Yes 2 pm would be fine for Andree Olano to meet with Ms Pilgrim. I am sorry that my email is
classed as suspicious, I guess it is a matter for authorising the address with your server.

Thank you

Jacqueline Park

----- Original Message ----­
From: Dianne Smith
To: Jacgueline
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2008 1:41 PM
Subject: RE: request for appointmernt

Jacqueline,

Would 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday be o.k.? My contact information and office location for
myself and Pat is listed below.

FYI, your E-mail has been going to my spam account so I may be a day late in responding to
you.

Dianne

Dianne Smith, CPS
Executive Assistant to the COO of
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Health
Room 1345, Levei I, Heaith Sciences Centre
Sl. John's, NL A1B3V6
Telephone: 709"777"1318
Facsimile: 709-777-1347
E-Mail: dianne.smith@easternhealth.ca
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From: Jacqueline [mailto:parkfel@cheznoo.netj
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 5: 12 PM ".

712912008

CIHRT Exhibit P-3317       Page 1
Page 1 of2

Dianne Smith

From: Jacqueline [parkfel@cheznoo.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 5:59 PM

To: Dianne Smith

Cc: ARVEL

Subject: Re: request for appointmernt

Yes 2 pm would be fine for Andree Olano to meet with Ms Pilgrim. I am sorry that my email is
classed as suspicious, I guess it is a matter for authorising the address with your server.

Thank you

Jacqueline Park

----- Original Message ----­
From: Diatlne Smith
To: Jacgueline
Sent: Monday, June 02,20081:41 PM
SUbject: RE: request for appointmernt

Jacqueline,

Would 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday be o.k.? My contact information and office location for
myself and Pat is listed below.

FYI, your E-mail has been going to my spam account so I may be a day late in responding to
you.

Dianne

Dianne Smith, CPS
Executive Assistant to the COO of
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Health
Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre
St. John's, NL A1B3V6
Telephone: 709~777~1318
Facsimile: 709-777-1347
E-Mail: dianne.smith@easternhealth.ca

~....f..~.·?~.'.·....Dll.·... .'. ~,\\1..~·lV;'~ ~ ."4.'l\:
r~~JJ: .. ,~!

Eastern
Health

From: Jacqueline [mailto:parkfel@cheznoo.net]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 5: 12 PM

712912008



Page 2 of2

'..,.

To:::?ianne Smith
Cc: alVel.spjean@liveJr
Subject: request for appointmernt

Dear Ms. Smith

I am writing you to request an appointment with Ms. Pat Pilgrim on behalf of Ms. Andree
Olano, President of Association ARVEL of St Pierre et Miquelon. This association was
created fairly recently in the light of the HRT and of The Cameron Enquiry. It is registered
with the Government of France and is totally legal. Its aim is to support in every possible way
the patients of St Pierre et Miquelon who were and are breast cancer patients. Ms Olano
herself is still followed for that and that is the reason for her presence in St John's from Wed
June 4th to June 5th 2008.
As she does not have any appointments on Wed June 4th in the afternoon she would
be ready to meet Ms Pilgrim at any time then. There are several very important questions and
issues she would like to discuss with Ms Pilgrim.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Park
Secretary of ARVEL

7/29/2008
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